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The team at Yateley Medical Centre has featured prominently on 
national radio as part of a óDay in the Life of the NHSô  feature by 
BBC Radio 5Live. 

GP Partner Dr Karl Bennett, Business Manager Jennifer Taylor, 
Paramedic Practitioner Frank OôConnell and Diabetes Specialist 
Nurse Vanessa Middleton spoke to 5Liveôs Chris Warburton, who 
described the centre as ña forward-thinking GP surgeryò. 

The BBC crew spoke with staff to find out about how the GP 
surgery (Oakley Health Group), the Yateley Integrated Care 
Team and the Yateley Urgent Care Centre complement each 
other to support their 28,000 registered patients. 

The Integrated Care Team brings together GPs, nurses, physiotherapists, paramedic practitioners, mental 
health workers, pharmacists, social care, community services, etc.,) to provide a joint service for those 
people with the most complex or chronic needs). The urgent care centre provides a dedicated place to 
support local people needing an urgent, same-day medical appointment, reducing the need to go to A&E. 

Dr Bennett said: ñWeôre very fortunate in that we are in the right place, we have the right sort of back up 
from the CCG, we have the right sort of funding to make it happen, because itôs very difficult to continue 
with the day job while youôre trying to scope and commission a new service, and weôre so glad that all of 
that has come together. There is work to do but I feel we are becoming more resilient as a result and much 
more positive about the future.ò 

Lat!/¢ 
- {ƘŀǊƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ƳƻŘŜƭǎ ƻŦ ŎŀǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƴŀǝƻƴǿƛŘŜ 
- 9ȄǇƭŀƛƴƛƴƎ ōŜƴŜŬǘǎ ƻŦ ƴŜǿ ǎǘǊǳŎǘǳǊŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǝŜƴǘǎ 

 
- 5ŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǝƴƎ ōŜƴŜŬǘǎ ǘƻ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜ ǎǘŀũ ǘƻƻ 
- tƻǎƛǝǾŜ ƻǳǘƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ 

5Ǌ YŀǊƭ .ŜƴƴŜǧ ǿƛǘƘ р[ƛǾŜΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎ ²ŀǊōǳǊǘƻƴ 

Better care through open conversations 
Together with Surrey Heath CCG we held an engagement event to improve services provided to people 
nearing the end of their lives. People with experience of caring for someone in their final days, weeks or 
months were invited to share their stories and perspectives to improve care for people in the future. 

The event, one of two across the Frimley Health and Care Integrated Care System (ICS) highlighted key 
areas for development, including better access to guidance and documentation, particularly to support 
those who have been bereaved, along with the importance of clear, empathetic communication and more 
personal, patient-centred care. The feedback from the day will help to inform the Frimley Health and Care 
ICS End of Life Care Strategy, which is currently in development. 

Positive feedback has been received from a number of attendees, including one of North East Hampshire 
& Farnhamôs óGatewayô Community Ambassadors (public/patient volunteers), who commended the 
organisations on ñattempting to have conversations on a subject that is so personal and delicate.ò 
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Dr Peter Bibawy, who has been serving as North East Hampshire and Farnham CCGôs 
acting Clinical Chair, has been formally elected to the post. 

His election by his fellow GPs allows him to continue to play a central role in arranging 
health services provided to the areaôs 225,000 registered patients, as well as working across 
health systems stretching across Hampshire, Surrey and into Berkshire. 

Peter is based at The Cambridge Practice at Aldershot Centre for Health and has particular interests in 
orthopaedics, child health and leadership development. 

He founded the 2020 Leadership Programme, bringing together clinicians and professionals across health 
and care sectors, as well as the military, to transform services, breaking down organisational barriers, 
encouraging innovation and working with local people. This has since developed into the Frimley Leadership 
and Improvement Academy, as well as extending the 2020 programme across north and mid-Hampshire. 

He said: ñIôm privileged to have been elected as Clinical Chair of the CCG and Iôm extremely grateful to those 
who have put their trust in me. In my time here I have been lucky enough to have been involved in some very 
exciting changes to the way that services are planned and delivered, both locally and across wider systems, 
with both health and social care colleagues. I look forward to continuing to work with local people and 
partners to ensure that our organisations are not just delivering the best possible results for our populations 
but that they are also great places to work.ò 

Maggie MacIsaac, Chief Executive of the Hampshire and Isle of Wight CCG Partnership, said: ñPeter brings 
such enthusiasm and energy to improving local health services, both for patients and for staff. He has 
already contributed a great deal to local healthcare transformation. His election will enable him to continue to 
build on his achievements. I congratulate him and look forward to the next chapter of working with him.ò  

Community Forum proves popular 

 

On November 21st we held our first dedicated North East Hampshire 
and Farnham Community Forum, a meeting place for local people and 
health commissioners, to share updates, ideas and to see what we can 
do together to improve the health and wellbeing of our communities. 

At this event local people and representatives of local statutory and 
voluntary organisations met with our Governing Body members and 
senior staff, to find out more about what they do, to ask questions and have conversations on key issues. 

The way local health and care organisations work to plan and deliver your health services has been 
transformed in recent years - and continues to change. At the event we looked at the Frimley Health and 
Care Integrated Care System, explored what it is and what it means for local people. We also outlined the 
Community Ambassador volunteer scheme - which any local person can be part of. 

The event proved very popular, with a lot of energy in the room and plenty for us to build on. 

 

New permanent Clinical Chair for the CCG 

Lat!/¢ 
- tŜǊƳŀƴŜƴǘ ƭŜŀŘŜǊ ƻŦ ƭƻŎŀƭ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŎƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴŜǊ 
- 9ƴŘƻǊǎŜƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ 5Ǌ .ƛōŀǿȅΩǎ ǿƻǊƪ ŀǎ ŀŎǝƴƎ /ƘŀƛǊ 

 
- /ƻƴǝƴǳƛǘȅ ƻŦ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ǘǊŀƴǎŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
- LƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘ ŜƭŜŎǝƻƴ Ґ ǘǊŀƴǎǇŀǊŜƴŎȅ ŀƴŘ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ 

Lat!/¢ 
- LƴŦƻǊƳŀƭ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ //D ϧ ƭƻŎŀƭ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 

 
- 5ƛǊŜŎǘ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƭƻŎŀƭ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ƭŜŀŘǎ 

5Ǌ tŜǘŜǊ .ƛōŀǿȅ 


